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PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  November 19, 2019 

Great Lakes Freighter Trip Adventure Raffle Tickets Now On Sale 

United Way of St. Clair County (UWSCC) is now selling raffle tickets for the 2020 Great Lakes Freighter Trip 

Adventure.  Tickets are available on their website and in their office at 1723 Military Street in Port Huron.  

There are two different price options this year.  Tickets are $10.00 each for cash, check, and money order 

payments in their office or via mail.  Credit card payments are taken online, over the phone, and by mail for 

$10.50 per ticket.   

This sea adventure is brought to you by DTE Energy and Interlake Steamship Company in partnership with 

UWSCC.  Two winning tickets will be drawn on April 30, 2020.  Each winner and their guest will enjoy a five-day 

voyage on the Great Lakes during the summer of 2020.  The exact length and dates of the trip will be 

determined after the drawing by Interlake Steamship Company. 

Information on the trip can be found at www.uwstclair.org/2020FreighterTripRaffle, along with a video of last 

year’s winners sharing their highlights.  Follow this link to purchase tickets online or print the order form. 

 

# # # Ends # # # 

 

For further information, please contact:  Douglas A. Dolph - Executive Director 

          ddolph@uwstclair.org       810.985.8169 ext.127 

 

About United Way of St. Clair County 

The United Way of St. Clair County was founded in 1924.  Its mission is to mobilize the community of St. Clair County to 

raise funds and resources to meet identified human service needs with the highest level of accountability and community 

involvement.  For more information, visit www.uwstclair.org. 
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